
 

 

June 29, 2023 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary, Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison St. 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
 
Re: File No. EA-2021-0087 – Compliance Filing 
 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Submitted with this cover letter are additional materials contemplated for filing by the Commission’s 
November 3, 2021 Order Approving Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement in File No. EA-2021-
0087. Please note that these are a portion of the final compliance filings required to be made in this 
docket. The remaining requirements will be submitted upon their completion in a follow up 
compliance filing, but we are providing the Commission what has been completed up to this point in 
time. 
 
  
 Regards, 
 
 /s/ Jason Kumar   
 Jason Kumar 
 Assistant Corporate Counsel 
 Ameren Services 
 
 
 


